
 

Kindergarten 2019-2020 Pre-Registration begins Feb. 21st 

 

Hello parents!  Welcome to Mountain View Elementary school. 

Loudoun County Public Schools Official Kindergarten Registration day is March 20, 2019.  

The online pre-registration begins February 21, 2019.  Please note that new LCPS families will need to 

create a new ParentVue account to begin the online registration process.  Current LCPS families will 

need to log-in to their existing ParentVue account to add a rising Kindergartener (please do not re-enroll 

existing LCPS students).  If you have any questions or problems accessing your account, please contact 

the Mountain View office for assistance (540-751-2550).  If you cannot submit an online registration, 

you may print registration forms or pick up copies at Mountain View. 

After you have completed your online application, please contact Michelle Clark at Mountain View to 

schedule your appointment on March 20th to finalize your child’s registration.  Registration 

appointments are available between 8:15a.m. to 2:00p.m. We will schedule appointments on additional 

days after the 20th between 10a.m. to 1:30p.m.  We will also accept Walk-ins; however, they will be 

taken in order of arrival between the scheduled appointments.  NOTE:  All LCPS elementary schools can 

only accept registration for students that reside in their attendance zone. 

You will need to bring the following items with you to Mountain View to complete your child’s 

registration:  

• Online application was submitted OR a completed Registration Form 

• Child’s original Birth Certificate 

• Parent/Guardian Photo Id 

• Proof of Residency (signed deed, lease or current mortgage statement) Please note: bills are 

NOT an acceptable form of proof. 

• Physical/Immunization Form – these forms must be dated no earlier than 08/22/2018  

• Tuberculosis (TB) screening form – this form must be dated no earlier than 12/20/2018 

Medical paperwork may be submitted later, however Mountain View kindly requests that it is 

received no later than August 14, 2019 – please contact Linda Clites if you have any questions at 

Linda.Clites@lcps.org 

 

Please visit the provided LCPS link to access additional registration information and the ParentVue Portal 

to begin your child’s registration. 

https://www.lcps.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=1012 

We look forward to seeing you next year! Please contact Michelle Clark at michelle.clark@lcps.org or 

540-751-2550 if you have any additional registration questions. 
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